
 

 

                                                                                

         2020 Board Memo 

 
To:      Board of Trustees 
 
From: Karen Liebschwager, Activities Director 
 
CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 
 
Date:   August  2020 
 
Re:      Athletic Director Report  
 
Homedale Board of Trustees, 
 
We are hoping our fall sports can get going on Aug 24th.   
 
Volleyball, Football and Cross Country are looking forward to their season.  
 
Go Trojans 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


